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February 14, 2021  

Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturday 5:00 PM  
Sunday   8:00 AM   
 10:30 AM 
 5:00 PM 

Sacrament of  
Reconciliation 

Wednesday  5:00 to 5:45 PM       

Saturday  3:30 to 4:30 PM 

Parish Office  

M-TH 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

Closed on Friday 

317-984-2115 

Mon. & Wed. 6:00 PM 

Tues. & Thurs. 8:30 AM 

Devotions 

Adoration   

    First Friday Noon-8:00 PM 

   Every    
Wednesday  6:30 to 8:30 PM 

 Rosary 

Sunday at 
10:00 AM 

Holy Days of Obligation:   

    Vigil 5:00 PM 
     Day of 8:30 AM 
 7:00 PM 

National Holidays       8:30 AM 

First Friday  11:00 AM 
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Sacred Heart of Jesus Catholic Church Cicero, Indiana 

Rites of Christian Initiation of Adults  To inquire about be-
coming a Catholic, please call 984-2115 

Sacrament of Baptism Parents should attend baptism classes. 
To schedule, please call 984-2115. 

Sacrament of Marriage   Diocesan policy requires  

initial contact at least six months prior to the proposed wedding 
date. To schedule, please call 984-2115.  

Vocations to the Priesthood or Religious Life 
If you are interested in the priestly or religious life, contact  
Father Derek Aaron or email Fr.DAaron@dol-in.org. 

Natural Family Planning 
Diocesan NFP Coordinator Susan Hoefer at  
888-544-1684 or shoefer@dol-in.org. 

If the pastor or deacon cannot be reached in an emergency, call Our Lady of Grace, Noblesville 317-773-4275 or  
St. John the Baptist, Tipton 765-675-2422. 

 

Contributions Actual Compared to Budget  

Financial Updates 

02/07/2021  

Sunday Contributions $6,394 

Sunday Contribution Budget  $8,837 

Overage / (Shortfall) ($2,443) 

YTD Overage / (Shortfall) ($12,380)  

Other Offerings   
(in church & electronic) 

Food Pantry $700 
Building Fund $454 
St. Francis $50 
Catholic Moment $78 
Propagation of the Faith $313 
Ash Wednesday $125 

Please help us to defray the cost of the Catholic Mo-

ment by donating $25 using your envelope included 

with your monthly packet, using your Online Giving 

app or text -to-give by texting ñ$25 cmomentò to 317-

350-1985,  Thank you so much! 



Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time February 14, 2021 

 A Note from Fr. Sean, 
Next Steps: Setting Goals 
  
 
   Last week I wrote about the pastoral planning process. This week I wish to continue 
to discuss the process, talking about what our next steps are. In a few days members of 
the staff and parishioners will be meeting to work out some of the details of what 
specific things we wish to include in our plan. We will be putting together the guts, if 

you will, of SMART goals.  
 
   For those of you not familiar with SMART goals, each of the letters stands for: specific, measurable, 
achievable, aligned, realistic, time bound (in this case 3 years). Weôve done our ñpie in the skyò 
brainstorming; now we will bring some of those ideas down to earth. Here are the seven areas of focus that 
emerged from our discussions of the survey, and they are based on priorities as outlined by those 
participating in the process: 
 
 

Engaging youth 
 

Opportunities for families 
 

Walking with adults in their faith with small groups 
 

Outreach to the marginalized (as self-identified in the survey: single people, divorced people, non-Catholic 
spouses) 

 
Evangelization and telling our faith stories to others  

 
Effective communication about what the parish is doing and increase involvement  

 
Culture of vocations  

 
      We will develop a SMART goal for each area, and this will ultimately make up our pastoral plan. 
 
      If you have any specific ideas that are SMART (see above) I invite you to provide feedback to me 
directly by email at fr.spogue@dol-in.org. I may include your feedback in the development of the SMART 
goal for that category. Our hope is to have a completed and published plan by Easter. I look forward to what 
comes next for our parish! 
 

 

 

Yours in Christ, 

mailto:fr.spogue@dol-in.org











